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Weekly Newsletter

W.B. 17.1.22
This week:

As part of English this week the children have continued their second cycle of story writing. We have focused on writing different types of sentences including expanded noun phrases and commas in a list. An expanded noun phrase gives more detail or information about a noun in a simple noun phrase. This is usually done by adding adjectives to describe the noun in the noun phrase, for example: She walked through the dark, mysterious forest. Commas in a list are used to separate words and word groups in a simple series of three or more items. Example: Mummy Bear is wearing an apron, flowery dress and no shoes.
We have also focused on suffixes and looked at adding the suffix ‘ed’ and ‘ly’. Adding the suffix ‘ed’ makes a word past tense and adding ‘ly’ changes an adjective to an adverb (e.g slow – slowly).
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Rule | - For words that alreadiy end in an 2' - drop the 2!
and add ed' onto the end.
For example, love = lLoved

like = liked

Rule 2 - For words that olready end in a consanant
Jollowed hy ', change the W' to an i' and add ed'
For example, marry = married
hurry = hurried

Rule 3 - If the word is a CVC .or CCVC word - we douwble the
letter at the end.
For example, hug = hugged
stop = stopped
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If the mord ends in le', chop the le' and replace it with 1y’

gentle - gently
simple - aimply

If the word ends in L' then add the ly'to make it double L'

final - finally

careful - caorefully

If the word ends in y', we replace it with an i' bhefore adding

Ly

happy - happily
angry - angrily




Can your child tell you what the suffix ‘ed’ and ‘ly’ does to a root word?

What are the spelling rules for adding the suffix ‘ed’’?

As part of Maths this week the children have started to look at capacity and volume. The children have made predictions of the capacity of various sized containers and then worked together to fill each container with water to see what the actual capacity was. They loved this and found this really fun. The children have also worked out the volume of liquid in different beakers by figuring out what the scale is counting in and then from that finding the volume.
Can your child tell you what capacity and volume mean? Can your child measure the volume of liquids at home?
     This week has been ‘safety week’! Instead of carrying out their usual topic lessons, children have completed a series of activities linked to keeping safe. They received a visit from a firefighter about fire safety, they had an assembly focused around staying safe online from Sheffield’s online safety lead, as well as a visit from an A+E nurse. The children also visited Jackie, our lovely lollipop lady who taught us all about road safety and the essential steps to take when crossing a road. The children then completed lots of activities related to what they had learnt including a ‘’stop drop roll’ poster for fire safety, tips on how to stay safe online, instructions for crossing the road and much more!

Can your child tell you the most interesting fact they’ve learnt from safety week this week?


Reminders:
 Class 7 PE days are Tuesday and Friday.

Class 8 PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.

Class 9 PE days are Tuesday and Friday.
Attendance for KS1:

Class 7 – %

Class 8 – %
Class 9 – %
Homework

Homework will mainly be handed out on a Wednesday. On the odd occasion it may be on a different day due to timetable changes. Please return homework on a Monday. Handing it on a Monday gives you the opportunity before the weekend to ask the teacher any questions so that you are clear of how to support your child if unsure. There is a tray in each class where the homework needs to be returned. Please ask the teacher where this tray is if unsure. 

Spellings

Spellings are handed out each Thursday and your child will be tested on these spellings the following Thursday. Children will receive a list of spellings to practise each week. In addition to the spellings, children will be tested on a sentence containing the words. However, the sentence will not be sent home. This is to see if they can apply the spelling currently within their writing. Can you get your child to practise applying the words by creating their very own sentences? 
Reading Diaries
Children in KS1 have all been provided with a Home Reading Diary. Please fill this in daily based on your child reading a couple of pages of a book or a whole book. Please return the Reading Diary to school each day and leave it in their book bags.  There are books situated in the classroom for your child to take home daily. Reading is extremely important to your child’s development so we really encourage your child to read a book or pages of a book daily. If you are unsure of your child’s reading book colour then please ask your teacher. 
Thank you 

Miss Rawding, Miss Bamford & Miss Payne
